
Subject: Re: Strap 570
Posted by Barney Green on Mon, 03 Oct 2022 14:45:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

You convinced me as well. I have never paid enough attention to become aware of this model
being called "Veri-Thin Pan American", but I also have 8 advertisements showing in in 1948.
There are some older advertisements which feature different watches under the same name, so I
never noticed the consistency in 1948 for this particular watch. Cool ID, so far I have always
missed this watch!
Also important is the countercheck if this watch was also advertised under a different name. The
check did not bring up a fit, so the ID should be confirmed.
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